11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 363

From: Marion Harris

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Voting Integrity

Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 7:42:26 AM

Dear Sir,

I am writing to you about a change planned in our law which | believe will massively reduce the
integrity of our voting system.

I request that you retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of their identity
BEFORE casting their vote.

This requirement is widely accepted by the community and is needed to ensure the integrity of the
electoral system by minimising the possibility of voter fraud from all political parties.

This is one of our sacred freedoms, the right to vote in free and fair elections.

The system must be above reproach by keeping voter proof of identity at all our Queensland
elections.

Yours sincerely

Marion Harris

Carindale 4152
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